
TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Farmington Town Board will be holding their 

workshops on the 2025 Town Budget on September 17th, 

September 18th, and September 19th, 2024, starting at 

4:00 p.m. Budget meetings are conducted at the 

Farmington Town Hall, 1000 County Road 8, and are 

always open to the public. 

 

Michelle Finley MMC, RMC 
Farmington Town Clerk 


